2019 CMBA HomeShow Booth Registration

Important Changes

The 2019 Home and Lifestyle Show will be held March 8-10, and will feature a completely new
registration process. The registration will take you to an online interactive map. Exhibitors can
actually click on the booths they want to purchase and lock in their booth with payment.

MEMBERS What to expect:

e Watch for an email from CMBA for your personal link to reserve your booth with member
pricing

e Large Displays: The week of Oct 15, the registration will open by personal invite to
vendors with 3 or more booths with a hold on the booths that they had reserved in 2018.

e Vendors will be given ONE DAY to reserve their same booth as the 2018 show

e Forever House Exhibitors: These booths will be reserved for Forever House exhibitors.
Forever House Exhibitors should watch for the special email invite.

e Single and Double Displays: Vendors with 2 booths in 2018 will have a one day
window to register. These booths from 2018 will not be reserved. Pick from the booths
still available. The following day vendors with a single booth in 2018 will be invited to
select from remaining booths.

e October 25, booths will be available to all members first come first served

e Full payment will be required to lock in your booth

e Hurry — The early bird discount ends on November 15 and booths fees will increase by
$150.

e If you can’t register online, contact the CMBA to receive the registration forms.

NON-MEMBERS: What to expect:

e Non-Members can reserve a booth starting November 1 by visiting the CMBAonline.org
e Full payment will be required to lock in your booth
e Hurry — The early bird discount ends November 15, after which all booth fees will
increase by $150.
e If you can’t register online, contact the CMBA to receive the registration forms. 320-251-4382



